### **Deaf-Blind / Deaf Plus**



## 5<sup>th</sup> Western Canada Deaf 55+ Games Burnaby, British Columbia August 8 – 13, 2021



Deaf-Blind and Deaf Plus Are welcome!

# Accommodation: Best Western Plus Burnaby Hotel 5411 Kingsway, Burnaby, BC V5H 2G1

- 15 minutes walk to Metrotown Mall
- Outdoor Swimming pool
- Half hour drive from Vancouver Airport
- 50 minutes drive from Abbotsford Airport
- Group rate ask chairperson



### LOCATION – Burnaby area

For this upcoming Games 2021, those participant, age 35 – 54 are now welcomed to join with us but they need to play with older seniors to follow the "Doubles" total ages of minimum 110 (average of 55+).

For example, a 38 years old player needs to partner with other player who age of minimum 72 years old to total of 110+ years old.

The "Foursomes" total ages of minimum 220 or more doing same process as above.

NEW

Age 35 – 54 are now welcome to participate!



Chairperson: Zdzislaw Grobelski Contact: dislo11@hotmail.com

Co-chairpersons: Julie Lampitt & Ralph Newberry Jr.

Treasurer: Olav Naas

Registration and information, contact: Julie Lampitt

Email: julielampitt@gmail.com



Please send Registration Form together with cheque or money order payable to:

Western Canada Deaf 55+ Games

Mailing address: BCDSF c/o Olav Naas, Treasurer #4 - 320 Columbia Street, New Westminster, BC V3L 1A6

Note: NSF \$25.00 Fee

Non-refundable after May 1, 2021

#### **Games Refund Policy:**

The BCDSF Host Committee will have a special meeting on **Friday April 9, 2021** to select one of the two options below: **Option #1**: to postpone the 2021 WCD55+ Games by one year to August 2022 and issue a full **refund** of the registration fees. **Option #2**: to resume the Games on **August 8 – 13, 2021**, as scheduled. \*\*

(\*\* BCDSF Host Committee is to issue <u>no refunds</u> **on and after May 1, 2021**. It will email its official announcement to all registered participants and fans. The statement will outline its postponement decision and action plan allowing the registrants to respond, via email, with their decision permitting the Committee to either maintain their registration fees for 2022 or issue a full **refund**. The deadline date for the <u>refund requests</u> is Friday, **April 30, 2021**)